
 

Charles Grocott (cgrocott64@googlemail.com) Informs you that: 

 

****** 

He is hoping to see as many of you as are able to attend at the forthcoming 
Trenchard Legacy Unveiling (to be held at the National Memorial Arboretum on 
2nd July 2025). 
  
We also intend holding a 137 Entry reunion dinner on the evening prior (1st July) 
- venue TBD nearer the time, but please ensure that you sign up to the 137 Entry 
“Old Boys” portal via the following link in order to receive updates as the date 
approaches. 

****** 

Link to our Website: https://membermojo.co.uk/137 

https://membermojo.co.uk/137

